

## **Public Forum**

- None

## **ROA**

- None

## **Opinion Entries**

- None

## **Scheduled Business**

- Motion 23-10: approve appointments for university committees
  - Passes unanimously
- Motion 23-11: approve SOC budget
  - Motion to close session passed unanimously
  - Passes unanimously
  - Motion to reopen session the closed executive session passed unanimously

## **New Business**

- None

## **Committee Reports**

Academic Affairs - Delumpa

### **Hoff**

- Pizza ATM is fixed; be sure to spread the message across campus
- Oat milk is in fact available the caf, just distributed at the allergen station instead of the cereal station
- Discussed the idea of Nutella at the spread station
- More fresh fruit instead of canned
- Chicken tenders added to the regular menu or at least on the grill menu more often
- More soup variation
- Idea of Ghost kitchens on campus: 3-5 workers, open later, mobile order only, skyline chili and chicken options
- Keeping Hoff open later in the works; only a few stations open during this time to save money and should be able to confirm that within the next month

### **Parking**

- Shared service on campus; Auxiliary works the website, parking advisory and communication, and distribution of parking permits

- Drafting an immobilization and towing policy for campus—mainly for game days, but beware
- Paving H lot: not very feasible because of cost, also not university land—we lease it, so paving is not necessarily under our jurisdiction; but, physical plant has more of a role to validate this

### **AFO**

- Brought up restocking issues with dad hats and face stickers; said he will look into this for the fall as they are bringing in an entirely new team for next semester
- AFO shop and Starbucks having to restrict hours because of staffing issues; can expect this during last couple of weeks

### **COOL - Jebson**

- Lyft Meeting last Tuesday
  - I attended with Aidan
  - Reestablished contacts with Katherine Meifert in legal and started getting her into contact with Lyft regarding the contract since it was more business specific rather than University Specific
  - Nathalie Panczuk from the Project Management Office was also there, and we discussed more of the logistics of it and she listed some documents that they would theoretically need if it were to pass through legal.
  - Still very much in the exploratory phase and were simply forming first contacts with Nathalie and reestablishing contact with Katherine from last year when she had been in contact with Ryan.

### **SOC - Horne**

- Need to send out emails to clubs to let them know their budget

### **SRI - Schwarz**

- Waiting for survey responses

### **Senator Reports**

- None

### **Report of the Executive**

- Hanycz meeting
- Deters meeting
- Trees
- Event updates
- Board report

### **Report of the Advisor**

- Candidate events
- Ryan's last day

#### ROA suggestions

- XUPD
- Athletics guy
- Marketing guy
- Sean Miller
- VPSA
- Bill Moran
- Jean
- New women's bball coach
- Dr. Banks